From: Vicente Sanchez 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 1:19 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Chairs

Good afternoon Steve.
I have received 10 chairs on behalf of the city of Chicago from 

 Mizuho securities 311 S Wacker dr 

[bookmark: _GoBack]They were going to throw them away but asked if we wanted them
